
Dear Mr. Spendel

It’s my absolute pleasure to recommend Luke for Project Arizona 2019.

I thoroughly enjoyed my time working with Luke, and came to know him as a truly

valuable asset to absolutely any team. He is very active member of Libertarian Party.

Certainty his big ambitions come with great determination and creative thinking. He

is a person of high initiative, and one of his strongest feature is everyday attitude

that give him a unique ability to inspire others.

Without a doubt, I confidently recommend Luke to join you in next edition of

Arizona Project. As a dedicated and dedicated and courageous young man, I know

that he will be a beneficial addition to your program.

Please feel free to contact me at +447714825059 should you like to discuss Luke’s

qualifications and experience further. I’d be happy to expand on my

recommendation.

Best wishes,

Harley Dalton

Libertarian Party


